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The Agency is currently assessing a waste licence application submitted by Donegal 
County Council for a non-hazardous landfill at Meenaboll Landfill Site, Meenaboll, 
Letterkenny, County Donegal (Reg. No. 2 15-1). 

Given the location of this landfill in the vicinity of Glenveagh National Park and the 
existence of breeding territories for protected bird species in the area of the proposed 
landfill, the Agency would welcome the view of the National Parks & Wildlife 
Services on this aspect of the proposal. 
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Yours sincerely, 

Ms Pernille Hermansen 
Inspector 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 


